
Minutes of the Snape & Well Village Show AGM – Monday 15th April 2024 

Present – Claire Elsworth (Chair), Colin Hodges (Treasurer), Dianne Johnson (Secretary), 
Rebekah Duck, Diana Philpott, Ann Donaldson, Joy Abel. 

Apologies – Sarah Lowe, Diane Hosking 

Minutes of last AGM – Colin Hodges proposed and Ann Donaldson seconded that the minutes 
were a correct and accurate record of the previous meeting. Claire Elsworth approved and 
signed them. 

Election of Officers – Claire Elsworth told the meeting that she would like to step down as 
Chair. None of the other committee members offered to take on the role at present, however 
Diana Philpott said she would be happy to take on the role next year if she could shadow Claire 
this year. Claire agreed to this and proposed Diana as Assistant Chair which Colin H seconded. 
Dianne happy to remain as secretary, Colin happy to remain as Treasurer for one more year. 
Rebekah agreed to stay on the committee too.  

Chair’s Report – Claire thanked the committee for all their hard work which ensured that the 
2023 Snape and Well Village show was such a success. She also thanked all the volunteers who 
support the committee by:- 

• Helping to set up the Institute 
• Deliver and return boards from Falls Timber 
• Lending us gazebos and help to put them up 
• Look after stalls 
• Make judges lunches 
• Record entries and assist judges 

As well as our regular volunteers it was nice to see new helpers who will hopefully continue to 
support this community event. 

Thanks also to the following local businesses who support the show -  Falls Timber, Carricks 
and Froneri ice creams for their support.  

Thanks were given to the judges who are specialists in their field and enable the entries to be 
judged correctly. 

There were a record number of entries and visitors to the show in 2023. 

In 2023 the committee donated £500 to Snape Institute for their improvement plans.  

Financial Report – This year the committee decided that a one-off fundraiser during the year 
wasn’t necessary. We have seen the best income for many years. The higher level of expenditure 
was due to the fact that we donated to the institute. Have a balance to date of £2460.41. 
including interest of £50 having swapped the account from HSBC to Skipton Building Society. 

The Show takings for 2024 were up this year. 

Colin proposed that of all the community causes we should be looking at giving more to Snape 
Institute as they don’t receive anything from the show. Colin proposed that we should give them 
another £500 more at this point. Ann Donaldson seconded.  

 



AOB – Schedule for 2024 

Donation envelopes to go out with programmes again. Option for people to include name so 
that Colin can give a receipt. 

Front Page – 

Uketopians to be asked again.  Chapel teas to start at 2:30pm 

Children’s sports – Miles and Matthew to be asked again.  

It was suggested that we have the trophy Presentation at the end of the afternoon, followed by 
the sale of any produce that competitors are willing to donate. 

Classes 

Vegetables & Fruit - to all remain the same. 

Plants in pots – all to stay the same. 

Flower arrangements – Any arrangement in the class max overall size 60 x 60cm 

402 – Arrangement incorporating 5 flowers 

403 – Arrangement inspired by the Olympics -  

404 – Arrangement in a recycled container 

Cut flowers – take off Glass Vases available. 

Dianne to ask Duncan for advice on guidance on the criteria.   

Photographs 

602 – People  

603 – Sunrise or Sunset 

606 – Farm Animals  

609 – Wheel(s)  

Adult Craft 

706 – Paper craft  

Cookery  

811 – Lemon drizzle – baked in a loaf tin  

819 – Remove Swiss Roll and replace with a round of Shortbread 

School Classes 

Just adjust the school part so that the line about the Handwriting part under the category 
heading is next to Handwriting classes. 

 

 



Children’s Classes 

957 – Draw and decorate your initials  

959 – Hedgehog made from Playdough 

 

Back Page  

Add Diana Philpott to the list of judges and correct the spelling of Dianne’s name. 

 

Other suggestions  

Diana offered to do Face Painting  

Ice Creams – If Galones ask about attending ask them to come at a later time. 

It was agreed not to have the Bouncy Castle this year. 

 

The next committee meeting will be agreed on by the Committee at a later date.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Date for Next Meeting  


